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[Letter One:] 
 
The Scovill Mfg. Company, 
Waterbury, Conn. 
March 13, 1894 
 
Col. O.C. Bosbyshell, Supt., 
U.S. Mint, Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
Dear Sir: - 
 
 We need two thousand of the new silver dollars and when we say new ones we would 
like to have those which have not been issued, or subjected to any abrasion, if possible. Can you 
furnish them to us? If so, send them down by express and telegraph me on receipt of this letter 
and I will have a draft or check forwarded to you by first mail for the amount, Two Thousand 
Dollars. If it is necessary to have the draft before the dollars are shipped, please so state in your 
telegram. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 Scovill Mfg. Co. 
 C.P. Goss 
 Treas. 
 
[Letter Two:] 
 
The Scovill Mfg. Company, 
Waterbury, Conn. 
March 15, 1894 
 
Col. O.C. Bosbyshell,  
Supt. of the Mint,  
Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
 We enclose New York draft for $2000, as per your telegram, which is to pay for the new 
silver dollars we have ordered. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 Scovill Mfg. Co. 
 C.P. Goss, Treas. 
 per D. 
 
[Handwritten note at bottom:] 
 
Shipped 3/16. 94 , L.R.C. 
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